
September 2, 2020

Dear parents,

In the event of school closure due to COVID-19 and a
transition to online learning, I plan on having live, everyday
instruction and the kids will follow a traditional school
schedule via GoogleMeets. We will provide websites for them
to use to supplement their learning. Information regarding
log-ins/passwords will be communicated if need be. Please be
sure to regularly keep up with school updates and check your
emails. I will be available for questions and clarifications
during regular school hours, 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Please
feel free to reach out via email at any point.

Wishing everyone a great and safe school year ahead as we
navigate through these unusual times.

Best,
Julie Boskovski


